
You are invited to  

Jubilee Children's Storehouse open afternoon  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 25
th
 April 2018 from 1 - 3pm  

Location: Jago House, Warwick Road, Solihull.  
 

(entrance between Argos & Games Workshop in Solihull Town Centre)  
 

 
 

Coffee & cake will be provided.  
 

 

We would like to invite your School (maximum two staff members) 

to come and have a look around the newly established Children's 

Storehouse in Solihull Town Centre. The aim is to find out more about 

what we do, how to refer families experiencing financial hardship and to 

get an insight into the families’ experience when they visit. 
 

Please RSVP by Wednesday 18
th
 April 2018  

email: alison.storehouse@jubileesolihull.org  

 
    

To find out more: 

Children's Storehouse Jubilee Church childrenstorehousesolihull  

Children's Storehouse @JCSstorehouse  

Website: https://jubileesolihull.org/childrens-storehouse/  

mailto:alison.storehouse@jubileesolihull.org
https://jubileesolihull.org/childrens-storehouse/

